
7 
 

Expressions of Interest for Potential Cooperation on the Electron Ion Collider Experimental 
Program 

Deadline: 1 November, 2020 
 
Dear prospective Electron-Ion Collider users,  
 
Brookhaven National Laboratory (BNL), in association with Thomas Jefferson National Accelerator Facility 
(TJNAF), would like to invite interested groups to submit an Expression of Interest (EOI) for their potential 
cooperation on the experimental equipment in support of a broad and successful science program at the 
Electron-Ion Collider (EIC).  
 
We encourage interested groups to work together within their country, their geographical region, or as a 
general consortium, to submit such EOIs. 
 
This call focuses on all detector components to facilitate the diverse EIC science program, including those 
integrated in the interaction region. 
 
Please visit https://www.bnl.gov/eic/EOI.php to see further details about this call and how to submit an 
Expression of Interest. 
 
Best regards, 
Elke Aschenauer and Rolf Ent 
for the EIC Project Team 

 


